
RFI updates . 

Shane Hill < remingtonhill1@gmail.com > Thu, Apr 25, 6:08 PM 

to Russ 

Russ, 

I am still detecting this strong RFI from the clubhouse. An image is attached. Thats not actually the 

worst or all of it. It’s a slice, a fraction of the spectrum, and this is taken at some distance. 

I have had a few conversations with a few folks who reside on Cypress Point Dr. and Doral Ct., 

behind the RV parking/clubhouse. These people have been affected, are currently being affected, 

and now that they know who and what was/is causing their problems, you may have more than 

just me to deal with. The longer this continues, the more discussions I will have with residents of 

the surrounding neighborhood. I may even go to social media like Nextdoor and broadcast it. 

I have not yet encouraged them to file FCC complaints. That is the next step. 

What is the status of this RFI problem? Why is this still causing us problems? 

This problem will not simply go away. 

Regards, 

Shane Hill 

512-689-5730 
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